
DKC MINUTES FROM MEMBERSHIP MEETii\G-- April 15, 1991 

Following a program on Canine Genetics, presented by Kelly Ferris the meeting was 
called to order by President, Dee Wallis. 

The minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved. 

Treasurer's Report: Checking Account: $ 9,261.42 
1,798.28 

60,693.43 
Fowler Trophy Fund: 
Savings Account: 

President's Report: None 

Committee Reports: 

Tracking: Emilie Beglane thanked everyone who helped with our recent tracking 
test and especially Geraldine Fleming, who chaired the test. 

Conformation Classes: Dee Wallis reported that conformation classes have begun 
and we are hosting classes for puppies, beginners and advanced dogs. 
There still is space available for additional participants. 

The April 21st conformation meeting did not take place as previously 
announced. It \vas agreed to reschedule this meeting for Sunday, 
June 16th. This will be a covered dish gathering, with the purpose 
of discussing how we can better serve our members who are interested 
in showing in the conformation ring. Anyone is welcome to join the 
group. The meeting will be held at the DKC Clubhouse at 1:00 p.m. 
for food and talk 

Dee Wallis mentioned that the mats that are stacked in the corner will be available 
for members to bid on at the picnic. This will be done by written bid for each in­
dividual mat. 

Awards: Stella Maunse11 explained that updated criteria information has been 
posted on the \vall at the DKC for everyone to read. These Kill be 
distributed to the membership via the newsletter. 

Public Relations : 

!'1embership: 

Sue Wilson asked for additional people to help with our pet therapy 
program. 

Jan Hansen reported for Mary Opperman. Member candidates read were 
David Chandler and Gretchen Hutt. Member candidates voted on were: 
Norma Iglesias, Karen and Frank Kauffman and Adam Reeder. Regular 
member voted on \,:as Fred Melnick. 

There were no nominations from the floor. Our annual meeting will be held in i'1ay . 

Ken Killinger shared information that he had received on several upcoming matches. 

Jim Kessler reported that an outbreak of Parvo had been reported in the Orange Co. 
Animal She-lter. It was noted that Parvo is likely to be more common this year due 
to the unusually warm winter. 
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Dee Wallis asked for ideas with regard to food and entertainment for the June 
picnic. Members with thoughts on the picnic were invited to talk with Dee. 

The members were reminded that dues are due on June 1st. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned and several brags followed. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Marjorie J. White, : 
Secretary 


